From: Chris H

To: EOlL
Subject: Freedom of Information request - Political Donations
Date: Friday, 18 February 2022 10:02:34 PM

Dear Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet,
This request is to access information under the Freedom of Information Act 1982. (FOI)

I would like to request the portfolio or documents showing donations made to each political party from 01
January 2010 to present.

Yours faithfully,

ChrisH

Please use this email address for all replies to this request:
XXXXXEXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXKKKXK @ XXKKXKXXKXXK XXX XX

Is Xxx@xxx.xxx.xx the wrong address for Freedom of Information requests to Department of the Prime Minister
and Cabinet? If so, please contact us using this form:

https://www.righttoknow.org.au/change_request/new?body=dpmc

This request has been made by an individual using Right to Know. This message and any reply that you make
will be published on the internet. More information on how Right to Know works can be found at:

https://www.righttoknow.org.au/help/officers

Please note that in some cases publication of requests and responses will be delayed.

If you find this service useful as an FOI officer, please ask your web manager to link to us from your
organisation’'s FOI page.
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